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Every year, the University of Waterloo, Faculty of Mathematics and the Center for Education 
in Mathematics and Computing (CEMC) work together to bring world-class mathematics 
into classrooms. While the global COVID-19 pandemic prevents us from visiting our school in 
person, CEMC is still eager to connect with students online and conduct a problem solving 
session. 
 
Like every year, this year, the Center for Education in Mathematics and Computing (CEMC) 
has conducted an interactive, online problem-solving workshop on Tuesday, April 6th 2021 
from 6:00 – 7:30 PM (IST) exclusively for Indian students of Grade 9 & 10. Workshop was 
conducted by Ian Vanderburgh, Director, CEMC, Faculty of Mathematics. 
 

 
 
The main purpose of online problem-solving workshop was to introduce a unique 
opportunity for our students in an interactive manner that aims to expose students to 
careers and applications in Mathematics and Computer Science and cultivate their interest 
in Mathematics. 
 



The workshop was very interactive and the concepts were very well explained by the 
faculty. 
 

 
 
 

 


